David Lockwood P.O. Box 148 WATAMU (Kenya)

Dear David,

Thank you for your letter of Nobember 1989.

It was impossible for me to contact you while you were in England but, it does not matter, because I am interested in a safari for January 1991.

Is it still possible to shoot a big elephant with big tusks? if this is impossible, as I am afraid it is, we will try ty awrange a photographic safari with a group of minorcan friends,

I was very happy to hear from you, remembering our unforgettable safari.

Please arrange with the publishers that I can receive your book "A cry from the Wild"

Fernando A. Rubió

